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The Community Advisory Committee (CAC) held its first meeting at the Lakeway Resort 
& Spa on January 22, 2010. Members include co-chairs Keith Williams and Cole 
Rowland, and members Tom Brewer, Nathan Miller and Chad Pierce. 

The CAC has met three times, and all members have been present for each meeting. Bob 
Springer of LCRA has met with the co-chairs and has later met with and advised the 
whole group as its facilitator. 

The group is currently meeting on a weekly basis, but is considering changing to a less­
frequent meeting schedule. 

After an organizational meeting, the CAC scheduled interviews with LMUD directors, 
and reported on the results of these interviews at the second meeting. The committee is 
continuing to meet with citizens in and out of district to discuss LMUD issues. 


